
  

 

 21th July 2022      Elizabeth Juma & Larry Barat Co-Chairs of RBM CMWG  

       Konstantina Boutsika, Coordinator 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

GENERAL 

The participants represented a number 
of countries and organizations (94 
participants, 30 countries). The meeting 
took place in-person, social interaction 
was highly appreciated after the two 
plus years of the pandemic. The 
highlight of the meeting was the field 
trip on the 2nd day to Murere district. 
The participants had the chance to 
appreciate the work of the community 
health workers. Overall, the feedback 
for the meeting was “very good” and 
“good”.  

PRESENTATIONS AND DISCUSSIONS 
The quality of the presentations and 
discussions was greatly valued. In 
particular, the representation (NMCPs) 
from many African malaria affected 
countries was highlighted several 
times as an ideal way to learn from 
each other experiences. Also the 
updates on WHO guidelines and other 
partners’ presentations was treasured.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
What participants liked about the event 

“Good presentation with field visit to 
Murere district to appreciate the work 
of CHW physically” 

“Great material presented and nice 
NMCP engagement. The field trip was 
wonderful!” 

“The fact that almost all the countries 
where engaged in discussions to 
gather country's perspective” 

What can be improved 

“No time for just a place visit for 
refreshment i.e. to the National Park or 
Rwanda genocide memorial.” 

“If we are all going to come together in 
person, let's have some more dynamic 
presentations, debate, discussion.” 

KEY TAKE HOME MESSAGES  

The content of the meeting was rated 
as timely and competently conveyed.  

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS  

The CMWG team continuously works 
towards an equal participation of 
experts from the global south and 
north from different disciplines and 
organizations within case management 
and an equality between women and 
men. 

 

 

FEEDBACK 

11th ANNUAL MEETING OF THE RBM CASE MANAGEMENT WORKING GROUP 

28 – 30 June in Kigali, Rwanda 

 

THANK YOU  

We are looking back at a successful 11th annual meeting of the Case Management 
Working Group. We would like to thank everyone who participated in the evaluation of 
the event. 

Thank you all very much for the valuable feedback, that helps us to improve in organizing and 

planning the Case Management Working Group annual meeting! 

Table 1 Evaluation of presentations and discussions  

53%37%

10%

Very good Good Neutral


